
 

 

 

 

RE: Year 10 CT1 Progress Report (Autumn 2022) 

Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During this Autumn term your child undertook a formal CT1 assessment and we made you aware 

of the schedule.  The CT (Cumulative Testing) assessments are important tests to measure the 

progress of your child at our school.  Your child will be undertaking two formal CT assessments 

in all their subjects during this academic year. The marks of the CT1 assessment and progress will 

be shared with you during Parents Evening on: 

Thursday 12th January 2023 from 4.30-6.30pm at Langley Walk. 

A separate letter will be sent to you at the beginning of January 2023 for you to arrange an 
appointment with your child’s subject teacher on the schoolcloud website.  The link to this 
website and a parent user guide will be shared with you in the letter.   

It is important you attend Parents Evening as you will receive information of the progress your 

child has made when undertaking their CT1 assessment in their subject and you will have the 

opportunity to seek advice from their teachers on how to improve.  

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year 
Mrs K. Jones on the following email: kjones@corecity.academy. 

We look forward to seeing you on Parents Evening on Thursday 12th January 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr U. Wazir  

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


